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4.1 List of Late Representations 

 

 
Name 
 

 
Nature of Comment 
 

 
Council Response 

   

British Waterways Support whole of the 
Core Strategy 

Support noted. 

Markyate Parish Council 

   

British Pipeline Agency Infrastructure should be 
given the highest 
protection.  A 
precautionary approach 
should be taken to the 
planning of development 
within the vicinity of BPA 
managed pipelines. 
 

It is normal practice to 
ensure development gives 
appropriate clearance.  
BPA are consulted on 
relevant applications. Their 
letter has been passed to 
the Council’s Development 
Management section, as 
they also requested. 

   

Annette Harrison Object to the inclusion of 
Local Allocations LA1 
(Marchmont Farm) and 
LA2 (Old Town 

The same objections were 
raised by other 
commenters. The issues 
will therefore be considered 
through the Examination. 

Margaret Stanier 

   
 



 

4.2 List of those making No Comment 

 

Those making no comment and/or simply providing information: 
 

1. Defence Infrastructure Organisation 
2. Alan McKay 
3. Mr and Mrs Welstead 
4. Flamstead Parish Council 
5. Chiltern District Council 
6. AMEC for the National Grid 
7. Luton Borough Council 
8. The Coal Authority 

 



 

4.3 List of those on the Sustainability Appraisal, Strategic Environmental 

Assessment and/or Appropriate Assessment 

 

Comments are reported with the sustainability appraisal. 
 
Comments were received from: 

 Hertfordshire County Council Archaeology section 

 Natural England 

 Savills for Grand Union Investments 

 The Mount Residents Association (Lindsey Coates) 

 Nick Hanling 

 Boyer Planning for W Lamb Ltd 
 


